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Resignation of Jason Morgan from the Local Officers Compensation Commission

Please be advised that Jason T. Morgan has officially submitted his resignation from the LOCC

effective August 15, 2016, stating his potential upcoming election to the Washtenaw County Board of

Commissioners and new position in the federal government as reasons for the resignation.

Submitted by: Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

File #: 16-1225, Version: 1

City of Ann Arbor Printed on 5/21/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

